
 

Closure of Tennis Court No. 8, 19 – 22 February 2024, between 
7:00 am and 6:00pm 

 
Please be informed that Tennis Court No. 8 will be closed due to the dismantling of a 
tower crane at an adjacent construction site. The closure will take place from 19 to 22 
February 2024, between 7:00 am and 6:00pm. 
 
We apologize for the short notice and any inconvenience caused. Users are advised to 
make use of the other tennis courts as an alternative during this affected period. 
 
For further enquiries, please contact us at safbs@ust.hk or 2358-8586. 
 
 

Sports Development 
Dean of Students’ Office 
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